
Please join Bishop Robert Gruss  
for a special Mass to commemorate: 

 
The National Month for Pregnancy and Infant Loss 

 
The Mass will include a candle lighting ceremony to honor 
all children that have died before or at the time of birth.  All 
parents and families that have suffered the pain of          
miscarriage and stillbirth, whether the loss was very recent 
or occurred many years ago, are welcome to attend.   

Mass of Remembrance 

for the Unborn 

Tuesday, October 29, 2019 at 7 p.m. 
St. Michael Parish 

17994 Lincoln Rd., New Lothrop, MI 48460 
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